
For more information, contact Shayne Lopez, Civil Engineer at: 
 (480) 362-3474      (480) 738-0034      shayne.lopez@srpmic-nsn.gov.  

480-362-5600 PWCustomerService@srpmic-nsn.gov 
SALT RIVER PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
SALT RIVER PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

CULVERT MAINTENANCE
INDIAN SCHOOL & EXTENSION ROAD
MONDAY, OCTOBER 13 TO FRIDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2025

Any questions, contact Ashley Stafford, Drainage and Irrigation Engineer 
at (480) 362-3012 or email ashley.stafford@srpmic-nsn.gov 

Culvert replacement work across the driveway, parallel to Indian School 
Road, is scheduled to begin on Monday, October 13, 2025. 

All work will take place within the Right-of-Way.  Please exercise caution 
when traveling through the area.


